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Notice Regarding the Impact of Typhoon 19 (Hagibis) 

Subaru Corporation extends its deepest condolences to those affected by Typhoon 19 (Hagibis). 

The following is a notice regarding the impact of this typhoon on the Subaru Group as of the present time. 

 

1. Status 

There have not been any reports of injuries of employees or serious damage to the production or sales facilities of 

Subaru Corporation or the Subaru Group companies. 

There have been some cases of damage including inundation at some of our suppliers (both direct and indirect). 

These suppliers are currently working to normalize their operations with our human and material support as well, 

but we expect some impairment of their supply of automotive components and parts to Subaru. 

For this reason, we have decided to suspend operations at our Gunma Plant (specifically, the Main, Yajima, and 

Oizumi plants)* beginning with the afternoon shift (starting at 15:15) today, October 16. As things now stand, we 

are aiming for resumption of operations at the Gunma Plant by around October 25. 

Production at Subaru’s U.S. plant, Subaru of Indiana Automotive Inc., will not be affected. 

* The Main and Yajima plants are automobile plants and the Oizumi plant is an engine and transmission plant. A 

part of operation at the Oizumi plant will continue. 

 

2. Impact on Subaru Corporation’s consolidated financial performance 

Impact on Subaru’s consolidated financial performance is under study. We will make further announcement if 

deemed necessary. 
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